

NEWSLETTER

November 2017

Christmas Activities

We have a number of Christmas activities in school

Christmas Dinner—the school Christmas
Dinner will be on Tuesday 12th December.
Pupils who bring a packed lunch can have a
meal for £2. We will also be supporting
Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day on
the same day. Please could you send
donations in for the charity and pupils to
wear a Christmas jumper. We will be having
a disco following the dinner.

Nativity—The school production will be at St James Church in Spilsby on Thursday 14th December at 1.30pm. All are welcome to attend. The Eresby School Friends will have a cake stall. The raffle will be drawn after the performance and tickets will be sent out for selling shortly.

Pantomime—A letter about the pantomime has been sent separately. This is on Monday 18th December. Please complete and return the slips to school as soon as possible.



Parent Governors

Parent Governors are Lesley Reeson and Layla Gill.

Children In Need

Thank you for your support with raising funds for Children In Need. We have raised £303.74. Well done.

Uniform

School uniform can be ordered from:-Nationwide Uniforms on 01790 754522. Please could you make sure all clothing is named. Second hand uniform is available from the school office at 50p per item.

Didgeridoo

Gregg Chapman is continuing with his termly visits to school for Didigeridoo Sound Therapy with sessions organised for pupils.

Parents Group

All parents are invited to attend the monthly parents group meetings. Dates and venues published on the school website.

Term Dates

End of Term—Tuesday 19th December

Return to school—Wednesday 3rd January

Dates for the full year are in the school

planner